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Change is inevitable - except from a vending machine.  Robert C. Gallagher 
Community Town Hall Meeting to be held November 6, 2008 
A community Town Hall meeting will take place on November 6, 2008 from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm in the 
Auditorium at the Met Campus.  A presentation will be made regarding the recent Zero-Based Budgeting 
initiatives. Following the presentation, there will be a Question and Answer period.  The Public is invited. 

Your Health Matters! 
As part of the Your Health Matters Cancer Prevention and Screening project, WRH and the Ontario Breast 
Screening Program Erie St. Clair have authorized special blocked appointment times for WRH employees, 
volunteers and retirees only .  When: Wednesday afternoons and evenings, November 5 -26, at the OBSP 
hub site, 1275 Walker Road. Free parking! Tuesday & Thursday early morning, lunch, and later afternoon 
throughout November at Met campus. If you are a woman 50 years of age and over and are eligible for 
breast screening, please call ext. 52546 or 519-253-0903 for an appointment. No referral is required. 
Limited space is available. Do it for you. Do it for your family. Get screened today! 

Pink Raffle 
You could win one of five fabulous prizes and support the Breast Health Centre at WRH by purchasing a 
pink Raffle Ticket . Tickets are $3.00 each or 2 for $5.00. Prizes include— a breast cancer quilt, a retro pink 
bike, a pink phone, a pink Kitchen Aid Mixer and a pink spa package. Tickets are available at the Met 
Campus Foundation office or through  Anita Lockstadt (MPCCC), Shirley Fields (Western) and 
Jeanne Lucier (RCC).  

(Met Campus) - Walker Road to re-open 
Pleased be advised that Windsor Regional Hospital has received notice that Walker Road will re-open on 
Saturday, November 1st, 2008.  

(Western Campus) - Transit Windsor Buses re-routed  
Due to road repairs on Connaught Avenue, the eastbound Central 3 buses will detour for approximately 
two (2) months. The detour is as follows: CENTRAL 3 - EASTBOUND. Regular route on Prince & 
Connaught, continue along Prince, to Right on Whitney, to Left on Sun Valley, to regular route. Passengers 
should look for ‘bus stop temporarily moved’ signs that indicate new boarding locations. 
 

Did you know?  
WRH had approximately 360 active volunteers at the Met and Western Campuses in September 2008! 
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